From: SEBER NEWSOME <seberiii@comcast.net>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov
Date: 11/29/2018 9:58:15 AM
Subject: - Monuments on Capitol Grounds

Hell, my wife and I visited the grounds of the Capitol in Columbia yesterday. We drove up from Yulee,
Fl. They were all outstanding, except for the Confederate Monument near the road. It was very very
dirty. Why? Why is it not being cleaned and kept up like the rest of them. This is a disgrace. | will be
posting the pictures on social media. | have contacted the Governor's office, and | am getting the run
a round. Please respond and do something about this disgrace to the Confederate Veterans and their
decendants. Thank you very much, Seber Newsome Ill 904-225-5591
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